
 

 

28 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

 
Design and Technology Summer Camp 2021 

 
 
This Summer the DT Department at Abingdon School is offering Design and Technology workshop 
sessions to current Second Year students, and to students who will be joining the Third Year in 
September 2021. 
 
The workshops provide an opportunity to learn Design and Technology skills and meet other 
like-minded students. The projects have been designed so the students will use a range of tools 
and machines and complete a project from start to finish. 
 
The workshop sessions will run over two mornings, with two separate sets of session dates 
available:  
 
Thursday 15 - Friday 16 July 2021 
 
Monday 19 - Tuesday 20 July 2021 
 
The cost of this course is £40 per person for two days. 
 
The course will run from 9.00am to 1.00pm on each day. 
 
Course places are available immediately on a first come, first served basis and bookings can be 
made by following this link: 
 
https://tms.ezfacility.com/OnlineRegistrations/Register.aspx?CompanyID=6106&GroupID=2954101   
 
We hope this course will be of interest to your child and we look forward to welcoming them.  
 
Please note that this course is run by Abingdon School Enterprises. If you have any queries, 
please email ase.info@abingdon.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kieran Henderson 
Commercial Director


